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June 9, 2020 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Consultation on the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing  
 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited – TOU Customer Choice Working Group Nominee 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0152 
 

 

Further to its letter of June 8, 2020, Toronto Hydro confirms Mr. Darryl Seal, Manager of Revenue 

Assurance and Compliance, as its nominee for the TOU Customer Choice Working Group.  Through both 

his current and former roles Mr. Seal has extensive experience and expertise in all matters relating to 

rates and billing at utilities and the OEB, and will be able to assist with the broad range of issues that 

may arise during the course of this initiative including those identified on the stakeholder session earlier 

today. 

 

Please continue to direct all correspondence, including any concerns with the above, to the email 

address regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Energy Policy & Government Relations        
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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